
Wireline	Carriers’	annual	reports	pursuant	to	WAC	480-123-130	 

September 9th, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission	
621 Woodland Square Loop SE	
Lacey, WA 98503	

RE: Revised Compliance report Petition to Receive Support from the State Universal 
Communications Program	
Program Year 2023	

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

As requested by Staff, attached our revised Compliance Report. 

Sincerely, 

Dale Merten 
VP/Chief Operating Officer 
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